

SPACE CITY COVER SOCIETY

P. O. BOX 53545

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77052

February 9, 1977

Dear Mr. Huston:

Yes, we do show that the two enclosed ASTP items were ordered and we are happy to send them. And you asked about quoting on the three other items....Oct 6-72 Spacepex...Apollo 12 Landing...and Worden Homecoming. They are enclosed and please accept them with our compliments. You have been one of our most loyal supporters through the years and it is very much appreciated.

Looks like Space Shuttle is getting more popular every week. And when it does actually fly, we will probably have more space cover collectors than covers. Things might have died down in the past year or so but looking up all the time.

Best/regards,

Harry L. Anderson